
The Center for Academic Success and Advisement would like to thank students, staff, and faculty for their firm 
commitment to social responsibility during this global challenge. Our staff remains ready to provide remote academic 
support and advisement to current and future students.  

Tutoring  

Zoom, face-to-face tutoring, and online tutoring is available for certain courses. View the 
list of available courses and sign up for a tutoring session by going to this link: 
https://www.utc.edu/center-academic-support-advisement/tutoring/index.php.    

Remote Advisement Meetings  

Our advisors continue to hold regularly scheduled meetings via email, phone, or Zoom. 
If you have any questions about the process, contact your advisor.  

Remote "Walk-In” Hours  

For quick questions and general inquiries or concerns, email advise@utc.edu.  We’ll 
gladly see students over Zoom as well. Email your advisor for a Zoom link and 
password. Our list of advisors can be found here: https://www.utc.edu/center-academic-
support-advisement/profiles/. 
 

 

 


